
St Hilary's Weekly Email Updates, Announcements and Bulletins 
 
 

1 
 

Hello St Hilary’s Parishioners,       

In this week’s email you will find news, important announcements, and the bulletins for Sunday. 

• Easter Letters from St Hilary’s Church 

• News from General Synod The Anglican Church of Canada 
• Easter Memorial Flowers 

• FaithWorks Update 

• Saturday Easter Vigil and Noisemakers 

• Especially for Lectors 

• The Season of Spiritual Renewal  

• Season of Spiritual Renewal Online Workshops 

• Letter to the Diocese from Bishop Andrew 

• Read the Bible in One Year 

• Youth Corner 

• What We Heard on Sunday 

• Upcoming at St Hilary’s  

• Reading The Bulletin on Your Smart Phone   

• YouTube Link  

• Memorial Flowers & Aumbry Candle     

• Giving to St Hilary’s       

• Good News from Around the World 

• The Anglican Newspaper 

 

• Easter Letters from St Hilary’s Church 

              Please note that the Easter letters are ready for pickup after service. Thank you.  

 

• News from General Synod The Anglican Church of Canada 

Joint Easter message from the Acting Primate and National Bishop 

Clergy and lay leaders are invited to bring a spirit of ecumenical unity to Easter worship by including a video 
message from Archbishop Anne Germond, Acting Primate of the Anglican Church of Canada, and Bishop Susan 
Johnson, National Bishop of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada. This joint message, rooted in our 
shared witness to the risen Christ, is now available for download. 

Profiles of primatial nominees available 

Written profiles for the four nominees for the office of Primate of the Anglican Church of Canada are now 

available on the General Synod 2025 website. 

See also via Anglican Journal, “Harper, Kerr-Wilson, Lehmann and Walsh-Shaw chosen as candidates for next 

primate”… 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fanglican.us1.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3dd120aa8efc4112c7cae41108e%26id%3d4c9e6eb0bc%26e%3d018042b0af&c=E,1,Gxawnx7eYMQXr-ZaGujQ60SJoD-GV3xtQGnWb5qfzy3YrXmLRYSKECM6ByYTgc758siX8lMxLcjO_wlCGLTsjOUOL6-Z5QABpqShxWhfcvG-8bPbOg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fanglican.us1.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3dd120aa8efc4112c7cae41108e%26id%3d8b2613d861%26e%3d018042b0af&c=E,1,A3KYONF0lzFq3zRFYC6_ciWPkqabUJxDdgD0j4eVgWf7YQ6x77WXhV3-7t6H6gLAvA1y2ar9ENStwXjzUMZjl0SckYHTGwBK8krCjzq9oY0Za3gOn6e-kZQ,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fanglican.us1.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3dd120aa8efc4112c7cae41108e%26id%3d58823c10f6%26e%3d018042b0af&c=E,1,5vHg5t6mPxRmFB1Gp18gTKLUOJ7zgKTGCTI6cxCzK0Y3wauz8AlRkEOmRikHqwNFGbqENPYnNMyjl5BHLxNxweV_RHyLs-z7DJMYUWfvuV17vuIJ5-mUrN8,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fanglican.us1.list-manage.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3dd120aa8efc4112c7cae41108e%26id%3d58823c10f6%26e%3d018042b0af&c=E,1,5vHg5t6mPxRmFB1Gp18gTKLUOJ7zgKTGCTI6cxCzK0Y3wauz8AlRkEOmRikHqwNFGbqENPYnNMyjl5BHLxNxweV_RHyLs-z7DJMYUWfvuV17vuIJ5-mUrN8,&typo=1
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• Easter Memorial Flowers 
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• FaithWorks Update 
 

 

 
 
 

The following articles are from 

Alongside Hope (formerly PWRDF), 
a FaithWorks ministry partner. 

  

 

 

After a two-year process, PWRDF has changed its name to Alongside Hope (Auprès de l’espoir in 
French). The new name reflects the our focus on partnership and collaboration with local 
organizations, membership organizations, funding agencies, the Anglican Church of Canada, and 
donors. The name change was approved on October 15, 2024, and took effect on March 1, 2025. 
Archbishop Linda Nicholls and Archbishop Anne Germond were and continue to be most helpful 
and supportive. 
 

Click here to watch a 90 second video about the name change! 
 

The theme of partnership or accompaniment is woven throughout the Bible, but the task team was 
drawn to the story of the road to Emmaus. Days after Jesus died, the disciples were walking from 
Jerusalem to Emmaus, still grieving their loss. As Luke writes, the resurrected Jesus 
came alongside them, but they did not know it was him. Jesus travelled with them and then 
accepted their hospitality to dine with them. In the breaking of bread, their eyes were opened and 
they recognized him. When we walk alongside one another, Jesus accompanies us. We are 
strengthened and comforted and recognize Jesus when we share in his feast.  
 

Click here to watch a 9 minute video about the name change 

from around the world! 
 

As we walk alongside each of our partners, supporting, listening and sharing with one another, 
we embrace and embody the hope of a better world. Thus was born our new name: 
 

Alongside Hope - Auprès de l’espoir 
 

Alongside Hope conveys the concept of partnership in a simple and uplifting way.  

• It is easy to understand and to pronounce.  
• It requires no lengthy or clumsy acronym.  
• It de-emphasizes the colonial, top-down approach of giving and emphasizes a more 

collaborative approach.  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFgB62XDIheD7cjNZlPJc5IlrsfHUSskgdIeL9qs4BeqnnaJXrhrn15IWGVEr0RQrH1jxWpJLbLE2_x7us6CUbHRURhKt0J7iIRVU5YGnKpnw%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,MkVEoMoHEaHH54czN9K9WBnLV6HOq42QushQn6iaC06t8_1N61sBEs2Q6Y_ReOzppFlrCHjuFDwnhrHuU2hrCmdPFll2YTx9KxzBE_2_7DHw3-px8jznRYTcXtI,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFAJhSgvn9zPTkHguVhF7AWpPAvrLOHRZmcmjoWSqSkODPwSKTHMRFRg9_o7hFpMsXittAd85zG9iaRzHS-QbKPzP1D8Gu1wGhThhLCe53S8JyjmhfM4Jqal3lAhKHbQr-%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,bp0fWPGKS86O4CrViIQ4SqgXFYLNooUY8JEvstFdDVEMisB_FOfqzNkcvFG7HX3DoNNi9APtrqyBrYtwBp9ec69Z6enGr6XioOLwkg-aLu99TIZ9Hx0g2g,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFAJhSgvn9zPTkHguVhF7AWpPAvrLOHRZmcmjoWSqSkODPwSKTHMRFRg9_o7hFpMsXittAd85zG9iaRzHS-QbKPzP1D8Gu1wGhThhLCe53S8JyjmhfM4Jqan6caHs-dY4y%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,UfN58UuYmcFb3eqVCQYqrCMepnBpu5X0Tu2Vs5s7bR8tCS9pZnJj492AWUgAaQ_xuyVdyxR0vCsmOLR0zgUQMY4jRZk7PgG6wyBuFNyCyA,,&typo=1
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• It is a name that will carry us forward into the future. 

 

Click here to watch an 18 minute video discussion 

about the name change! 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

Alongside Hope issues urgent appeal for partners 
hurt by aid cuts  

  

Click here to give to the Resilience Fund before June 30, 2025 and be part 
of the Matching Challenge Grant 

 

In the wake of massive cuts to international development assistance by the U.S. Government 
and some European governments, Alongside Hope partners are reporting that progress is being 
undone, programs are being forced to shut down, and families and communities are living in 
uncertainty about their futures.  
The damage done is staggering. We cannot possibly fill all the gaps, but to maintain as many 
vital programs as possible, Alongside Hope is launching an urgent appeal to donors. Your 
support of the “Resilience Fund” will allow Alongside Hope to provide partners with 
additional support for refugees, HIV-related needs and for women recovering from gender-
based-violence. These include: 
 

Tanzania 

·   Families supported by Church World Service who were preparing for a new life in the United 
States and had already left the Nyarugushu refugee camp and given away their possessions were 
forced to return to the camp with nothing, their dreams of resettlement shattered with the 
suspension of the US Refugee Resettlement Program.  
  
Kenya 

·   Children are already missing life-saving anti-retroviral medications. And their caregivers are 
no longer receiving vital support.  
·   42 staff at National Council of Churches Kenya who were providing youth mentorship 
programming and support for school fees have been laid off, affecting 8,000 youth and 8,000 
orphans and vulnerable children.  
·   Children are no longer able to attend school.  
  
Mozambique 

·   A five-year program with partner EHALE that was improving maternal health services and 
access to health care for young mothers was forced to shut down.  
  
Democratic Republic of the Congo  
·   Plans for a program with the Panzi Foundation that would have brought dignity to women 
recovering from gender-based violence have been shelved.  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFjBjVTmpieOr3-PNpys57mKOMuc4mwkS48kz3bAn2lL3BwEtpNpRIiaTH7BH_IoXNjNtT9dRwsCI5gz0NDiV2Vi5mDhfJ9PIVMbTpCsObuJHE38VsKfZ56H0BIcX-aiArKJwLsFMoDZ91sUGJwqifLF3DwhjOEbrs%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,pBywjoSEGh4IJdUzF6oZxOMaKnT03gLUvFeerOeyCSX_M-_GtEgaA8Zmvx4piIjnc8P32uoGkQJmn6EF8gDBOvBf0jJbv2cGEZHXZEKiQx4JQxOXgA,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFjBjVTmpieOr3-PNpys57mKOMuc4mwkS48kz3bAn2lL3BwEtpNpRIiaTH7BH_IoXNjNtT9dRwsCI5gz0NDiV2Vi5mDhfJ9PIVMbTpCsObuJHE38VsKfZ56H0BIcX-aiArKJwLsFMoDZ91sUGJwqifLCRrQFukh2zu%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,n0yh6MRqPUIEyBLcwlgWKT0XB_PfOIUyTmN6AqXYg5LAmzw2bKmoKvxdtn11ZLW2QXNQhwFRq692xYIOTVILFWUZezzP4lINohJ36l6vDwFa9Q,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFTSR2Z4WleXI5SfC94AfKuxig_28_OzhTr9oP2FGr0Rw_iVkkxhUvzkrU4Ea7KHFbAtZnV5Opes-4fiShVstw4S1p4-4jnSIcnot8Y8CKLxzH4q8fA4vYLY4fyPHWv0v9ZZvAwF6lMBSJ8eCFx22sGYyaJZPEH2MjPF859AZS_gk%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,oSRGvdMtxaVoFTmyf1j4K9UzZbjeN1p3H3eaRBVKu-dr2nwL4FoKH43ldBZszaO_IMdQrgkWuryzQaYpkdAdU1w2Y1voSC2eVfrtawMieJ0maEymKSIF-Ok,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjEcino2Dm4jFTSR2Z4WleXI5SfC94AfKuxig_28_OzhTr9oP2FGr0Rw_iVkkxhUvzkrU4Ea7KHFbAtZnV5Opes-4fiShVstw4S1p4-4jnSIcnot8Y8CKLxzH4q8fA4vYLY4fyPHWv0v9ZZvAwF6lMBSJ8eCFx22sGYyaJZPEH2MjPF859AZS_gk%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,oSRGvdMtxaVoFTmyf1j4K9UzZbjeN1p3H3eaRBVKu-dr2nwL4FoKH43ldBZszaO_IMdQrgkWuryzQaYpkdAdU1w2Y1voSC2eVfrtawMieJ0maEymKSIF-Ok,&typo=1
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Haiti 
·   Medical services and referrals for community members working with Rayjon Share Care are 
not being provided due to cuts to hospitals that had been receiving USAID supplies.  
  
How you can help 
·   Please pray for everyone who is affected by these devastating funding cuts. 
·   You can support Alongside Hope partners by donating to the Resilience Fund online, or by 
phone at 1-866-308-7973, or by mail. Or you can send a cheque to PWRDF, 80 Hayden Street, 
3rd Floor, Toronto, ON, Canada, M4Y 3G2. Please indicate “Resilience Fund” in the memo field. 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

 

  

 

 

Peter Mentis (he/him) 
FaithWorks Campaign Manager 
 
135 Adelaide St. E. 
Toronto, ON M5C 1L8 
647-578-9757 
1-800-668-8932 
pmentis@toronto.anglican.ca 
www.faithworks.ca 
www.toronto.anglican.ca 

 

Followers of Jesus, inspired by the Holy Spirit, serve the world God loves! 
 

I acknowledge that my office resides on the territory of sovereign Indigenous Nations, the 
Anishinaabe, the Haudenosaunee, and the Wendat. I acknowledge especially the Mississaugas 
of the Credit and the Toronto Treaties. 

 

 
 

 

       
 

 

 

• Saturday Easter Vigil and Noisemakers 

During our Saturday Easter Vigil service there is a moment when the heavens open up and the light of God breaks 
through.  This is the moment when we respond with as much joyful noise as we can make.  

Please bring your favourite noisemaker: spoons, a musical instrument, tambourine, maracas, a rattle etc., with you to our 
Saturday Easter Vigil Service. And then we will be able to welcome the light of Christ with a joyful exuberance.  

Thank you  

Rev. Adrienne 

 

 

mailto:pmentis@toronto.anglican.ca
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjBYw1y9WNYJ7oEamPOkeLaSQHJslklnpuO7QLtbLyQWlOCnb4NruKO3AtDCH45ca0Mm7izzBOdHDYEeIeZZA_7CanhVKV25d9O1kKzoMY2-o%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,W36B-d_dhBKLfOdORfSKPfowNfP9dgn-tOGM-AvwwJYFOV5g1gKj6b3XwPNg_bnHJsmzD-w4ZQFt9oS-pj5rrIeLv5bHGqIp50pHMXvKSdaFxfMV&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjBYw1y9WNYJ7E4lNQPvFjt704NvgWVZpSVMgdY6qwkOVBleWGo5KrUhvim3PPhBJbv99eHktDOiWgrBglpeI72IOWriVCVTem82-l40sLtos%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,mGSsr2zuvOMpPHwyTGL-eGfJJMeROsjiT-f3GyrIui8a_1ZqE4DZJoHSJFBqi9N8mlhCqWPy7_X72DvrZlxsEn0rzvbYk71vOMp6s1nTXZHqilSE3RJq-0NtTQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjHuyY3aQNd6I5Pz4L_wAC-Oq_t3aD84Nq_ndw2_U_RV6CHePeXOlnW_gqEPDMAubC9xdgmwlsAe3m3AzyE08X5T3ghB7eSM4jbcOXrvR46E9An5jlbObemA%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,EtK_IRKXJYYJM3auy8FBv2qVdoTEc9dURkqj09xNWCL_ZXfb0WmReDGHeWjCpJiN79X283xjC6Mp2Ovpsm_hjkIDAJ4fzG9Xfi_vPRqifo1GXIJo9Bi25C0Z1Q,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjBqHBsxzuqqYK4oWqaf_rCd-2lPNuSzs4WX7HhQab0q9OraJICQ1gopEki09akexSFxo0_rVBxwk1JfqBjBVTufR9cm9UHmrFWXTGRQY2rGXtdDtMT3njSQ%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,ZTAmpnC_3DG8Lnko0gKOo9caPUn3UMuCdVw7RfnKeNbWqCLMGNb5N5XKi5rbwpoiCSbsPVPtpEn9B6sH_M4RllTq6FBLWgppSFrqEmcibHGMkwDqkOwx&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjHpHAZ70Gd95Bl0g8e6z3gshcmPcdut0QPlNph1CiGtCl6fSnkdCfZIxKwbvKXRSglTfMzOrDiOobQzBfXewEXXW23qFzSw5s2TWmYu9Dj6j2B2451xe069emVMKlM2jhg%3d%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,B5cbsXGd6rc_FHeCKS7z6FXYbogSE8VOABE8PtQfnT6eUJ3Edo285AGoF5jGkkG3NYvaUQaa6rGmzNTx8FTl4X7b-bzDcLOikM2PDYmdRf9lme8Bjg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001EkbsfP3OAn-a_gSZoweIoRaRpXw5Zxeeg9YcYx7_xanpWpEakIvQjPX215RezRAR7whApxUQOgP24f4dL5_g44ImxcpXVmNls00xYTKr299dxLWyxoHm40BxQ7WPEZPG8ZzXjMLui1xfFsFDhThU_GFsUqCg4OykMxhMuwjSit0%3d%26c%3dT-MzBCVSvqNWDjFLE-tErCBWDx-SHfsspplM2w4wt3gD7YnN6CqMkA%3d%3d%26ch%3dncf0_Okiylweuwn8a-uAvj-QnYDf7GSS37JHhOey3joNsNCY1_FeOw%3d%3d&c=E,1,8mabEr5202P_gm2yexqvVp6JgTLtC8qphAUVtmSn8JIYZQ7PDjvddsaopoYqsEzeBPkELW1Ljo9v_Osbdgnc-qYgdAWkI25hKhzA0JiZw3Y9upO9X_PxU3t5riCT&typo=1
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• Especially for Lectors 

"Especially for Lectors" an on-line Workshop - Thursday, May 8th 2025 - 12 noon 

All Readers and Lay Readers are invited to join Lynda Dundas and myself on Thursday, May 8th at 12 noon, in the 

McCauley Room to participate in a Diocesan on-line workshop.  

The TV will be set up so that we can watch it together.  Bring your lunch if you would like.  Tea will be provided. 

See you there.  

Rev. Adrienne Clements 

 

•     The Season of Spiritual Renewal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now well into the final year of the Season of Spiritual Renewal initiative and have enjoyed two 

wonderful Lift Up Our Hearts services. If you missed them in person both the Cathedral and Trinity 

Streetsville services are available on YouTube. Particularly for those located in the eastern regions of our diocese, 

plan now to join in worship at All Saints, Whitby, on May 31st at 2 pm.  

Let’s remember once again the key place that prayer holds in spiritual renewal. Please include in your Prayers of 

the People: 

• A prayer for the spiritual renewal of our churches and diocese. The Collect we have been using in the Lift 

up our Hearts Services is on the website. 

• A prayer for the people in our communities who have spiritual questions and longings. Let’s pray for God 

to empower all of our churches to help such people come to know Christ. 

Registration is now open for the April to June online workshops- due to feedback received, we have changed the 

time for these ‘lunch and learn’ sessions to 12 noon to 1 pm. 

These include a rich variety of topics including such things as: starting a youth ministry from scratch, Education for 

Ministry (an in-depth small group based discipleship program), reconnecting spirituality and social justice, a 

training session for lectors, best practices for hybrid worship, reflecting theologically about music in worship, 

Alpha Course leader training, and connecting with families in your neighborhood. Please remind your 

congregation to explore the workshops, register, and participate! 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGLjYaybjkB6xPapVUN4Tq7BL1_XsxafeQ1CNHMbU7lxOHXpKLJErok2-iNjYOz0rFTFkev82ANDM0a8MJXrrJjP52roF0EsLoyczuTGtJXcmxxgTBdXodZvQWoJr1ACJjQ%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,4Dkcp-s35wsKjq9b6Vbx0Ipy6vXcfDJynJ4scRqHYDbvde3Y92ZU3X8-KFqo36ppY7uF3ql5VdID_ulhK1EOWseA0zUOfuiRrqZCkgP3&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkUHovnu_BldVYJr3wk2W9IsbAzRkErxEj_NOJju3Z5dLnUgrprqtN8FM4eUjxW5VfUlWC4-D4Jo0WMcynPJ58hbakrozzQ2S9g9b-qXHhb3qlEcD1xP3axPw%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,MgDRA66Pi1x6bAT55nLdm_oU9bIgNze1xY_suAHLKQK-GPJqMQXTLLN2870F8StFitigann-GZivtLhVonNOGSZR0_WgNB1pWvZnt09-6PoJ&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkUHovnu_BldVYJr3wk2W9IsbAzRkErxEj_NOJju3Z5dLnUgrprqtN8FM4eUjxW5VfUlWC4-D4Jo0WMcynPJ58hbakrozzQ2S9g9b-qXHhb3qlEcD1xP3axPw%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,MgDRA66Pi1x6bAT55nLdm_oU9bIgNze1xY_suAHLKQK-GPJqMQXTLLN2870F8StFitigann-GZivtLhVonNOGSZR0_WgNB1pWvZnt09-6PoJ&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkUmIiBSxILqF7Y7PVczSoumB-ArFLiurcM0YszBy-xMwwQ3z3o0aLHZv1nlQQUR8v-zODaZqHTMPFvWJnFPggRDAUpfzwnlwkIPkjng2CcQuN5YrjMnkvh5X8vzwwcehs4S2e_iTBiv8nl_n2ogTs6T3j8YWXL19dkMPuNbRn_n2_44Ao20b1gYjMXzCLtkcWV%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,a8MrT7GCeLc-M03ThmM2GyY8qY1jylEcGLe9nee9favEpLh4tobOHok4rly3AThbCUosPfWGTqFqGe0Za031Px9we2NYlPggLd8Z4wrfkFAKAM5jtQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkUEDpHsy0Z5bC11WLz00WkXWl-r5f00WXhmtoJlWuZOcHU35POwANukoyCc2yXSC_e08N6l-tguXfk0A6afn6Ao-OSOxq29eK-B2-nuo_PkkfMdxcTiOH1kTawVP4PIDwKCfsRTPVhF22zsy1y7sQ66n5Qhc-U74-ecSuLs0P3wXo%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,ZXev-uOOnhGdVDfSqt4eN7eGgPTWWWRhNEfylnfTzt56f3hSyEGyBS0Q8Cw9g1qrtuDVZcfGvKfgxJIY90xh7xQsHa40tpZUwpOOm5W8gckw4YNh5TnR51hE8zE,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkUxmiSMBVnYK-aWrX5UmGsfuIvLQcM2WvFfzNxEj_EVBvRsKISbpvx78dxnwK5XrrXqRR6EOIwNasX8szzO5nrGw%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,BJaoFzYdQcT_1nLBkFFS824ngzpT_bWW98NBmPvwHmRb4U_QRsaE5X1dt_Nwbs53rjy0ODwGIE-pGAOMaD_zZL7MocDO_KJdjYpyaKuswo-bPGj1DfFj&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkUxmiSMBVnYK-aWrX5UmGsfuIvLQcM2WvFfzNxEj_EVBvRsKISbpvx78dxnwK5XrrXqRR6EOIwNasX8szzO5nrGw%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,BJaoFzYdQcT_1nLBkFFS824ngzpT_bWW98NBmPvwHmRb4U_QRsaE5X1dt_Nwbs53rjy0ODwGIE-pGAOMaD_zZL7MocDO_KJdjYpyaKuswo-bPGj1DfFj&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGFQGEXyGcPgnAn666J8sZQfMrHz5Hxb2p3doVbZik58GUnwOW3yjfnSSAn-8MbkrYnqd8L3sZ-NwAITH1aP1KvA2lNBTOEQBWaBs-35pS42G501lmIDmCqY1q-tsvOO_JOCLoqLlJGCQO9VOTEvwwXBE3VawGJ425BrSHqtKnBvZ5luLn6-lPwlVjcF7DjKu7y4DzwX5slj7rLwcRc-xNvD-fu1wRwhZOg%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,dvWqEXh0AcFCSEAaXa4-4dZfLfArhuBoaUqrBRR84Hqs0tUbaURnhqospVtdxj8dFaRxIXg7AFWq3NtYcqHympMhg7MYsI5aC_zwx_GordMA3og,&typo=1
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Finally, we are making available prayer resources from Thy Kingdom Come for you and your church community for 

free. Please email Jacqui to request these free prayer journals or novena's for use in your parish during 

Ascensiontide. 
 

 

Judy Paulsen 

Coordinator 

The Season of Spiritual Renewal 

jpaulsen@toronto.anglican.ca 
 

 

 

 

•     Season of Spiritual Renewal On-Line workshops 

Registration is now open for the April to June online workshops. These include a rich variety of topics including such 

things as: starting a youth ministry from scratch, reconnecting spirituality and social justice, a training session for lectors, 

best practices for hybrid worship, reflecting theologically about music in worship, Alpha Course leader training, and 

connecting with families in your neighbourhood. Please note that, due to feedback received, we have changed the time 

for these ‘lunch and learn’ sessions to 12 noon to 1 pm. A downloadable list is available and registrations are now open. 

•     Season of Spiritual Renewal Eucharistic Service March 29th, 2pm at Trinity Streetsville Church followed by a 

reception. 

•     April 24:  Starting Something from Nothing: How to Grow a Youth Ministry When There are No Kids in the Pews 

with Cormac Culkeen 

•     April 29:  Education for Ministry: taking experience seriously with Carol Kysela and Annette Cowan 

•     May 1:  Ministering to the Outliers: What Ministering to Kids Who “Don’t Fit In” Can Teach us About the Kin-dom 

of God with Cormac Culkeen 

•     May 6: Repairing the Breach – Social Justice and Spirituality with Elin Goulden 

•     May 7:  Reimagining Evangelism with Jason Persaud *12:00-1:30pm 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fzulsehqab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d00179y4ZOV_P_RCRrSkIFcdWKRcCa83a43n50p4M5382UarbFYkCK8EGAkpWQ7IvvkU8fbBUZHuQxJZ_JMX4gzcUh4IREOUYatM2uShPHlP_g82NpFNGf4MWOkF_yeSHMXo4MG2RKVqS-xwD667RC7M12M-hsZYqTM4ADGX577sjws72sV4UonB2r2mwsr33ifuDfqCz4qczZ2R183DrlJ2kLflBFa9Ajt-WDRvNxQhHWbNlSp7cJYkUQ%3d%3d%26c%3dtzpuUxneH3rR3uFDdhENE8LjHD0CTy4iiXYHBLiscouTkRRj1umBWg%3d%3d%26ch%3dvxBArOSgdVx-Z1Z7n292enhb1m5AG218xSvN47ki-hnODSfnkJJZMw%3d%3d&c=E,1,YK99OhCXvX820LkTlnbksEjwYkPNEy9T6Nj6zMDjEvL4YOb76Bci1kkOq8B32XHl_juRZ-k5bM5j81enf6mCFIESxlkhD04bqY-F3n-B9A,,&typo=1
mailto:jhance@toronto.anglican.ca
mailto:jpaulsen@toronto.anglican.ca
https://zulsehqab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nuhrlgla2bdc6ixjosm7FCE26_MLMDV6T0H5sRq1vMX6FZVIqUzP_YY8xQaKV1btKXcIdOHunOzV0HlZIVy5Bb0Z38vmdu6bMfq6gOggnKRi-IkrmPFHlJ_SWlhECg4bDF4rJPWo1_JXRlodA-u4Ri_t178e40Ikg8FsjEbjfEwc9ak72iuPWosbNuFFgikbxVAaNlnfoYa1mGjPp6dPelwrhdQMNCAKrJaYL4lWAxJdWpdyXlryZQ==&c=kEvUTToSD9VPwN1RHE6PoxOjf4oK3qHlxYU2hMYeQ17Yv7gy83iWsA==&ch=0SUmGcsh5r8SaYD_bdH079I9NPrZfq20STvTmz75AIGYtLL56fYD-w==
https://zulsehqab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nuhrlgla2bdc6ixjosm7FCE26_MLMDV6T0H5sRq1vMX6FZVIqUzP_dP9cb0-Isav09bIPUgccvqCvr2Wjlzxgrnwa5V-m9ajXv-NpbqOgyADCCA-lsBwQX_SODHiCxNF6AqJGq52zom7bRfWZkrZptsNbP4hu-5F6hkr3mtw0EpJvF-Z5Nv8rvmO31lYRn38beAaIEwD9LFJAG_VvvlMrkPwpThf-ZumG4w6tzavXmMiqGJcnFRPmwi3OsiD1XrUoBhssYS4HRFoQkCgfaW7cg==&c=kEvUTToSD9VPwN1RHE6PoxOjf4oK3qHlxYU2hMYeQ17Yv7gy83iWsA==&ch=0SUmGcsh5r8SaYD_bdH079I9NPrZfq20STvTmz75AIGYtLL56fYD-w==
https://zulsehqab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nuhrlgla2bdc6ixjosm7FCE26_MLMDV6T0H5sRq1vMX6FZVIqUzP_dP9cb0-Isav09bIPUgccvqCvr2Wjlzxgrnwa5V-m9ajXv-NpbqOgyADCCA-lsBwQX_SODHiCxNF6AqJGq52zom7bRfWZkrZptsNbP4hu-5F6hkr3mtw0EpJvF-Z5Nv8rvmO31lYRn38beAaIEwD9LFJAG_VvvlMrkPwpThf-ZumG4w6tzavXmMiqGJcnFRPmwi3OsiD1XrUoBhssYS4HRFoQkCgfaW7cg==&c=kEvUTToSD9VPwN1RHE6PoxOjf4oK3qHlxYU2hMYeQ17Yv7gy83iWsA==&ch=0SUmGcsh5r8SaYD_bdH079I9NPrZfq20STvTmz75AIGYtLL56fYD-w==
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•     May 8:  Especially for Lectors: Offering a Beautiful Ministry of the Word with Judy Paulsen 

•     May 13:  Spiritual Journaling for Groups & Individuals with Neil Mancor 

•     May 14:  The Hybrid and the Holy with Cynthia Majewski, Elizabeth McCaffrey and Tim Ralph 

•     May 15:  Theological Reflection: finding meaning and direction with Carol Kysela and Annette Cowan 

•     May 20:  Sing a new song: helping your community find their voice with Dan Norman 

•     May 21:  Connecting with Families in the neighborhood with Elizabeth Achimah 

•     May 22:  Alpha Course Leaders Training with the Alpha Canada team *12:00-1:30pm 

•     June 12:  Praying our Song, Singing our Prayer panel discussion led by Tom Bell. For more information and to 

register, click here. 

•     Letter to the Diocese from Bishop Andrew 

Friday, April 11th, 2025 

 

Dear Friends, 

“I have been driven many times upon my knees by the overwhelming conviction that I had nowhere else to go. My own 

wisdom and that of all about me seemed insufficient for that day.” President Abraham Lincoln was heard to say these 

words after the Union Army’s devastating loss at the Second Battle of Bull Run in 1862. How poignant, honest and 

heartfelt is the sentiment spoken by a president longing for peace in a time of bitterness and pain. In our present time of 

deep division, broken promises, economic upheaval, the threat of tariff and job loss, we long for the same sincerity. 

This quote of President Lincoln sets the clip for how we approach the week that is upon us: on our knees. The journey of 

Holy Week beckons us to watch, to listen and to pray our way. The cheers of Palm Sunday become jeers of 

disappointment. Feet are washed and the bread and cup are shared to deepen the ways of servanthood. The Garden of 

Gethsemane becomes the place where anguish is turned into resolve. Pontius Pilate washes his hands. The crowd 

shouts, crucify him! The hammer drives the point through flesh and wood. My God, my God, why have you forsaken 

me, echoes from the cross. He breathes his last. The curtain is torn asunder. His body is retrieved and placed in the 

tomb… And beyond our comprehension and wisdom, what happens on Easter Day changes everything for good! 

Clear your calendar this week. Make room and time for the liturgies of Holy Week. Pray your way from Sunday to Sunday. 

Attend to the want and hope that is in you. This is the week that restores our memory. This is the week when a dead end 

becomes the beginning. 

Yours in Christ, 

The Rt. Rev. Andrew Asbil 

Bishop of Toronto 

https://www.toronto.anglican.ca/diocesan-life/season-of-spiritual-renewal/season-of-spiritual-renewal-workshops/
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P.S. To accompany you on the way, we have produced a series of videos that will be released at important moments 

during the week. You can access them here. 

 

•     Read the Bible in One Year 

The Bible is alive. 

The Bible gives us wisdom. Written over a period of centuries, the inspired scrolls provide solutions for every situation 

we can face. 

The Bible tells us of the Savior who loves us. 

The Bible feeds us. Jesus is God’s Word in the flesh, and He is the bread of life for our souls. 

Please join us over the next year as we read the bible together. Follow the daily readings and join us every three months 

at St Hilary’s as we come together to both celebrate and explore what we’ve been reading. 

Pick up a list of readings and add your name to the sign-up list at the church. We will keep you updated on all the 

planned gatherings and activities.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.youtube.com/tordio135
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•     Youth Corner 

20 April 2025 

Easter 

“Thank you, God, for the gift of Easter. Thank you for Jesus who was willing to die as he shows us how to live. Alleluia, 

Christ is Risen! Amen. “ 

"Christ has died. Christ is risen. Christ will come again." An astounding discovery! The Easter news was spread to all who 

would listen. The disciples told people, who in turn, told people, and to this day, we hear the message — a message of 

weeping and then of joy that comes with the morning of a new day. “ 

Can you recognized people or animals from the sounds they make? You probably can for those people you know well, 

and the animals that you are familiar with. And the reason you were able to recognize the sounds of the animals is 

because you know a lot about these animals and their sounds. Another way to say it would be to say that you are 

familiar with some animals and that’s why you can recognize the sounds that they make. 

I mention this, because in today's scripture story, we hear about Mary's first meeting with Jesus after his resurrection. 

And one thing to know about the Resurrected Jesus is that he somehow looks different than he did before his 

resurrection. We know this because Mary doesn't recognize him right away. 

What we hear in the story is that the Resurrected Jesus sounds the same. So, when Jesus says Mary's name, do you 

remember what happened? Mary recognized Resurrected Jesus by how he spoke to her, by how he said her name. 

For the same reason that you are able to recognize certain animals without seeing them, Mary was able to recognize 

Jesus by the way he said her name - because she was familiar with Jesus and his voice. 

What resurrection is, and what it means, is not easily or quickly understood. Mary, in today’s story, helps us understand 

that the more familiar we are with Jesus, the easier it is to recognize the Resurrected Jesus. This is a good reminder, 

then, of one of the reasons why we choose to regularly read and talk about the Jesus stories – as a way for us to become 

more familiar with Jesus, his actions, and what he taught. And, the more familiar Jesus is to us, the better we will be at 

recognizing and understanding him – just like Mary was. 

“Thank you, God, for the gift of Jesus to show us the way you want us to live. Alleluia, Christ is Risen! Amen. “ 

(Adapted from: rfour.org and Episcopal Church Lessons that Work) 

 

•     What We Heard on Sunday 

Palm Sunday 
Luke 22:14 – 23:56 

 
Today we hear a story of a humble king. A king who emptied himself of glory and took upon himself the form of 
a servant and died in humiliation on the cross. He is a king that isn’t treated like a king.  And we are left trying 
to understand something of the paradox of this king who doesn’t fit the mold of a king. 
 
He is asked if he is the King of the Jews – and he gives no answer or merely an ambiguous one.  The 
Sanhedrin want him to admit his guilt, Pilate wants him to explain so that Pilate can find a quick answer to this 
problem. But there is no easy answer, and Pilate finally gives in to the crowd and sends Jesus to be crucified.  
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On the way to his crucifixion Jesus is mocked, betrayed and beaten.  
 
My God, my God, why have you forsaken me.  It is a dark moment.  Father, into my hands I commend my 
spirit.  It is the darkest night of the soul. 
 
His death feels like an end – but not quite yet.  We are told the curtain of the temple was torn in two.  This curtain 
separated all but the High Priest from the presence of God but now it is gone and the way to God is wide open 
for all.  
 
What should our response to Jesus acts of sacrifice and love be?  Gratitude of course and more.  We are being 
called into a life in the form of the servant for others.  
 
We are now entering Holy Week. We will walk with Jesus on his journey to Jerusalem, through triumph through 
humility, power through weakness, victory through suffering, greatness through service.  These are the 
paradoxes set before us this week. These are the paradoxes that we are called to. Amen. 
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•     Upcoming at St Hilary’s  
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•     Reading The Bulletin on Your Smart Phone     

If you would like to read the bulletin on your Smart Phone, please follow these steps:       

1.    Go to sthilarys.com     

2.    Click on the menu icon 

3.    Click on Worship       

4.    Click on Worship Services       

5.    Scroll down to ‘Download This Week’s Bulletin’       

6.    Click on ‘Click Here’         

7.    The bulletin will appear in PDF format for you to peruse 

OR 

Open Weekly Email and then click on the bulletin attachment.     

Viewing on your phone is beneficial as you can zoom in on text to make it larger and easier to read and it saves paper! 

 

•     YouTube Link  

Please click here to view the livestreaming of this Sunday’s 10.30am service. 

 

•     Memorial Flowers & Aumbry Candle           

There are several open spots for the remainder of 2025 for Memorial Flowers and the Aumbry Candle. 

Should you wish to kindly donate flowers in memory of a loved one, please contact Molly on 416 253 6443 

or mollymangalathu@gmail.com. Please include who the memorial is for, who the memorial is from, the short message 

that you would like to have in the bulletin and the date you would like it to appear in the bulletin. An example of a 

bulletin message is: 'To the Glory of God and in Loving memory of Jane Doe, Grandmother of Anne Doe, and Great-

Grandmother of Mary Doe, from her family.'  Please note there is a $40 fee for this request.           

To light the Aumbry Candle in memory of a loved one, please contact sthilaryscooksville@toronto.anglican.ca or 905 279 

2304. A $5 donation fee is requested.     

 

•     Giving to St Hilary’s   

If you would like to donate you can do so by: 

•     Sending an e-transfer to sthilarycooksville@toronto.anglican.ca (please email us the password) 

•     Signing up to PAR (Pre-authorized Remittance). PAR is automatically withdrawn on a monthly basis and will go 

toward the area of your choosing. 

http://sthilarys.com/
https://youtube.com/live/qMl2NWJ-jY4
mailto:mollymangalathu@gmail.com
mailto:sthilarycooksville@toronto.anglican.ca
mailto:sthilarycooksville@toronto.anglican.ca
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We thank you for any contribution you are able to make. 

For more information on giving, please call the church office at 905-279-2304. 

 

•     Good News from Around the World 

Please click here to enjoy good news stories from around the world. 

 

•     The Anglican News 

Click here to read the latest issue of the Anglican. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading and have a great day! 

 

 

 

https://www.goodnewsnetwork.org/
https://theanglican.ca/archives/mar2025/

